
 

 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 
SANTA CRUZ COUNTY 

Sheriff-Coroner 
                   5200 Soquel Avenue, Santa Cruz, CA 95062 

(831) 454-7611   FAX: (831) 454-7608 
 
 

   Jim Hart Sheriff-Coroner       

EVACUATION ORDER 
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Heavy rains, wind and runoff have prompted an evacuation order for parts of Santa 

Cruz County. An evacuation order means you should leave immediately. Due to the 

concern of potential flooding, or other dangers in certain low-lying areas, the Sheriff’s 

Office is issuing an evacuation order for the following zones: 

FEL-E008, FEL-E012 

CRZ-E081 

CTL-E014-B, E015-B, E018-A, E019-B 

PAJ-E015-B, E024-B, E027-B, E026, E028 

These areas have been identified as the highest threat to flood, however flooding 

could take place in areas outside of these identified zones.  The Sheriff’s Office 

recommends residents remain mindful of their surroundings and their proximity to 

potentially flooded areas. 

Residents may look up their evacuation zones at community.zonehaven.com 

The County Emergency Operations Center has been activated to monitor further 

impacts from the storm, including localized flooding and road impacts. Road closures 

can be monitored at: https://sccroadclosure.org/ 
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